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Dear Harvey . larch 3lst’
Vany thanks for your very kind letter.
I am indeed very verﬁ& sorry that my notes on your
OSLER came apparently too late for the 4th printing;
but please send over any of them that &re worth while

& probeblfythey can be noted in “ddenda at least.
Ig gs wgéih t¥§ing,anyhow. ,

Yours evers

LEONARD L. MACKALL
217 East 34th Street
SAVANNAH, GA.

Of course I guite agree with you about the
4 lark piece reference.




Yr.Harvey Cushing

Peter Brent Brigham Hospital
FENWAY

BOSTON
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